Heather Finnell

From: M R <megredlin@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 17, 2025 12:05 AM
To: Heather Finnell

Subject: Bond for Pier

Hi Ms Finnell,

| am the owner of 129 Swordfish Dr. I'd like to register my strong position against floating a bond for the
pier. Can you relay this to the appropriate parties?

Thank in advance,

Meg Redlin



